[image: ]

NYSCB Announces a Teleconference on
the Vocational Rehabilitation and Supported Employment Services State Plan

Pursuant to federal requirements the New York State Office of Children and Family Services’ Commission for the Blind (NYSCB), in partnership with the NYSCB State Rehabilitation Council, invites you to provide critical feedback as we review and revise our existing State Plan for Vocational Rehabilitation and Supported Employment Services.  To gather public comment, we will host a statewide teleconference to solicit information from consumers and stakeholders vital for the future of our service delivery system.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The teleconference is scheduled for:

Thursday, February 15, 2018 
from 1:00pm-2:30pm
To reserve a time to provide feedback or to listen in only, please contact: Susan Avery at NYSCB, (518) 473-1801 or electronically at Susan.Avery@ocfs.ny.gov on or before Friday, February 9, 2018. At that time, you will receive the teleconference phone number, conference code, and further instructions including selection of a five-minute timeframe to offer comments.

The proposed State Plan modifications will be available on January 16, 2018 for review at:  
https://ocfs.ny.gov.main/cb/stateplan/

Please contact Susan Avery if you would like a copy of the proposed State Plan modifications sent to you in print or in an alternative format including: Braille, electronic large print and audio.

Written comments will be received by U.S. mail on or before March 2, 2018 at:
NYS Commission for the Blind, Attn: Public Comments
52 Washington St., Rm 201 South, Rensselaer, NY 12144

Or electronically to Julianne.Venneman@ocfs.ny.gov
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